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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome to our third and final issue of SENDFriend, for this academic year.. 

SENDFriend is our termly newsletter reporting on updates in relation to SEND at 

Daubeney.  This issue includes details of all the activities available to you and your 

child/ren during the summer holidays.  We would also like to take this opportunity to 

thank you for all your support during this year, in helping us to grow and shape our 

offer for SEND. As always, if you would like to contribute to any of our future issues 

and / or come across some interesting information relating to SEND, then please get 

in touch with Mr Dharma, Miss Prisca, Mr Troy or send an email to                      

SENDadmin@daubeney.hackney.sch.uk. Have a fabulous summer holiday. 
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Remember to check out the Hackney Local Offer information for general support for SEND and information 
on what the local authority can provide:   

https://www.hackneylocaloffer.co.uk/kb5/hackney/localoffer/home.page  

 
 

 
Also, see below he link to our federation SEND Policy: 

https://www.daubeney.hackney.sch.uk/policies/special-educational-needs-disability-send 
 

If you are worried about your child’s progress, please speak to their class teacher or to Mr Dharma. 
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